Synod of the Pacific News and Updates

Dear Friends,

Synod of the Pacific will soon be leaving the Petaluma office location.  If you have not already heard, yes, this is pretty big news for us. 
As of 1/1/23, the Synod staff will be working entirely remotely.  It may seem like a drastic change, but it really is not for us.  We have all been working somewhat (or completely) remotely since March 2020, and we think it makes good sense to continue in this nature, while still gathering in person as desired or needed.  And of course, we Zoom together at least once (if not multiple times) each week. 
As a group, the seven of us have discussed this (potential) change many times in the past year – and we are all in agreement and at peace with the adjustment. In addition, Synod leadership has sought input from the Coordinating Committee and communicated the plan at last month’s Assembly. It will not be a significant change for us from the past two and a half years, and we will still see each other in person. Feel good for us! 
Here forth, when sending mail via USPS, please use our P.O. box only:
Synod of the Pacific
P.O. Box 964
Petaluma, CA 94953
Information is also available on our website: https://synodpacific.org/.
As we make a final push to clean out the office, we could use all the prayers you’d like to send our way.  And we hope you all have a truly wonderful Holiday Season, filled with much love and laughter!


